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Greater Norwich Development Partnership

PO Box 3466
Norwich

NR7 7NX
tel: 01603 430144

email: info@gndp.org.uk

23 December 2011

 
Dear consultee, 
Community Infrastructure Levy: Regulation 15 Preliminary Draft Charging 
Schedule: Next Steps 
I am writing to you following your representation to the Community Infrastructure Levy: 
Regulation 15 Preliminary Draft Charging Schedule.   
The Greater Norwich Development Partnership Board met on 15 December 2011 and 
considered: 

• the responses to the consultation (representations and officer comments can be 
found on the GNDP website www.gndp.org.uk) 

• additional evaluation work on viability; a number of scenarios / schemes were 
presented 

• changes to the Draft Charging Schedule and supporting documents.  
The Board resolved to recommend that the Council’s of the constituent authorities of the 
Partnership agree to publish the Regulation 16 Draft Charging Schedule for a four week 
period from 6 February 2012 – 5 March 2012.  Publication allows any interested party to 
make representations on the Draft Schedule which will be considered before the 
Partnership formally submits the Draft Charging Schedule to the Planning Inspectorate 
for independent examination. 
The Full Council meetings, open to the public, where the Regulation 16 Publication will 
be considered are:   
Broadland District Council: 5 January 2012 
Norwich City Council: 31 January 2012 
South Norfolk Council: 23 January 2012 
Publication will also be considered by Norfolk County Council Cabinet on 3 January 
2012. 
The further viability evidence will be published on the GNDP website 
www.gndp.org.uk/our-work/cil and this evidence will be available for comment at the 
same time as the Regulation 16 Publication. 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Sandra Eastaugh 
Partnership Manager 



 

 
Greater Norwich Development Partnership

PO Box 3466
Norwich
NR7 7NX

tel: 01603 430144
email: info@gndp.org.uk

23 January 2012

 
 
Dear consultee, 

Community Infrastructure Levy: Regulation 16 Draft Charging Schedules for 
Broadland, Norwich and South Norfolk 

Advance notice of consultation 

I am writing to you to give you notice of the Publication of the Draft Charging Schedules 
for Broadland, Norwich and South Norfolk. The Draft Charging Schedules will be 
published for a four week period from Monday 6 February 2012 to 5pm on Monday 5 
March 2012. 

Publication allows any interested party to make representations on the Draft Charging 
Schedules which will be considered by Broadland District Council, Norwich City Council 
and South Norfolk Council before they formally submit the Draft Charging Schedules to 
the Planning Inspectorate for independent examination.  Details about the process and 
how you can comment will be provided at Publication.  

Further viability evidence has been published on the GNDP website 
www.gndp.org.uk/our-work/cil - this evidence will be available for comment at the same 
time as the Regulation 16 Publication. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Sandra Eastaugh 
Partnership Manager 
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